
  

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Asking pet owners questions about how they care and look after their pet. 
 Meeting various pets and learning key features of the pets.  
 Naming animals and their young. Dog & puppy, cat & kitten, hamster & pup.  
 Labelling key features of pets.  
 Using 10 frames and abacus beads to count on to solve addition problems. 
  Learning what stage our chicks eggs are by using information books. 
 Learning about how to be responsible – making our own flour ‘babies’ and looking 

after them. 

 

Phonics: focus sounds – revisiting ch and th and applying it to their reading and writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Pet photo 

If you would like to please bring into school 
a photo of your pet or email a copy to the 
school office for the attention of the class 
teacher.  

Reminders: 

 Closing date for the Ogden 
Science Fair entries is Friday 
20th March. We would love to 
see lots of Reception children 
entries! 

 Parents evenings are on -
Monday 23rd March (RT 
ONLY) 
-Wednesday 25th March  
- Tuesday 31st March (RD 
&RG) 
Please see the main school 
newsletter for more 
information regarding 
booking a slot.  

 

Attwell Farm Trip 

Please ensure that you have given consent for the farm 
trip via ParentPay. If you would like your child to be 
provided with a lunch from school on this day please 
ensure you have passed this message to staff.  

 

Easter Competition…coming soon 

During the last week of this half term we are holding 
our yearly creative Easter competition.  Children can 
make an Easter craft at home such as a bonnet, an 
Easter garden, an Easter cake anything as long as it 
is made and Easter / Spring themed! 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Class assembly dates:  

RD – Friday 1/5/20     RG – Thursday 7/5/20 
 RT – Friday 22/5/20     

All assemblies are at 2pm and children can be 
collected early on these days, assemblies usually finish 
at 2:30pm. 

 

W.O.W – Word Of the 
Week. 

This week’s word is: 

‘habitat’ – where an animal 
lives  
 

 Thank you for all the coins you have been bringing to 
school for our money bottle fund raising!  We are still 
collecting to reach the top and appreciate all your 
support.  Thank you! 

 

Please make sure children have their reading diaries 
and books in school every day. Key words can be 
kept at school. 


